
Memo 
Date: 

To: 

From: 

Re: 

January 6, 2020 

Priests, brothers and sisters 

Sister Mary Priniski, O.P., Vicar for Religious 

RSVP Annual Celebration of Consecrated Life 

Early in December, I sent a memo asking you to save the date for the annual 
Celebration of Consecrated Life. Now is the time to RSVP to let me know if you 
will be coming.  

Here are the details: 

Date: Tuesday, Feb. 4 

Time: Vespers will be at 4 p.m., followed by dinner 

Place: Monastery of the Holy Spirit, 2625 Highway 212 SW, Conyers, GA 
30094 

If you have not celebrated this feast with us, you have missed a wonderful 
opportunity to meet and get to know other religious in the archdiocese.  

Please RSVP by January 15 to me at mpriniski@archatl.com or 678-982-
9441. 
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